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 A Note from Pastor Phillips: 
     

Thank you for coming to worship with us today.  If you are a first-
time visitor, I would sure like the opportunity to meet you and welcome you per-
sonally.  Because I believe in a Sovereign God, I don’t believe anything hap-
pens by chance.  I believe you were brought here today for a purpose.  I would 
love to help you discover that purpose, and to see if there is any way we as a 
church can bless and minister to you and your family.  Please stop by the Re-
source Center after the service so I can shake your hand.  I’d sure count it a 
privilege.                                                         Pastor Harold 

SPECIAL MUSIC SCHEDULE (Evening Service)  

 This week, August 24 Next week, August 31 

Opening:   Adrienne Phillips Beverly England 

Before 
message: Wendy Adkins Lauren Gilbert 

FINANCIAL UPDATE  
 

Last Week’s Undesignated Offering   $18,086.09 
Last Month’s Average Weekly Undesignated Offering   $22,187.62 

GOD’S CALL RESUMING:  God’s Call resumes Wednesday,  

September 3 at 5:30 p.m. in the Sanctuary. 

LITTLE LIGHTS RESUMING:  Little Lights resume Wednesday, 

September 3 at 5:45 p.m. in room 117. 

SALT SHAKERS RESUMING:  Salt Shakers resume Wednesday, 

September 3 at 5:45 p.m. in the Jr. Church area. 

AWANA RESUMING:  Awana resumes Wednesday, September  3 

at 6:30 p.m. in the Zoe Center.  We have a CRITICAL need for volun-

teers to help with the Awana program.  Please see Wendy Falko or 

Lora Moody for details. 

ADULT CHOIR PRACTICE: Choir  practice resumes Sunday, 

Sept. 7 at 4:30 p.m. in room 117. 
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Thank you for joining us today for worship.  
Your presence was a blessing. 

If there is any way that our church can 
assist you or your family, please contact the 
office at 410-378-4476. 

We pray that you have been blessed, and 
have found that coming to Pleasant View 

Baptist Church is truly  . . . like coming home. 

Free guest WIFI is available to use with Bible apps 
during the service.  Choose “Sanctuary” and use the password 
12345678. 

PLEASE refrain from bringing food and any drink 
except water into the sanctuary.  Even travel cups 
with lids can spill, causing stains on the upholstered 
pews.  Thank you. 

Pleasant View Baptist Church is a smoke-
free campus.  We encourage you to re-
frain from smoking while on the premis-
es.  If you must smoke while here, please 
do so in your car.  If you have any ques-
tions, please ask one of our Pastors. 

Setting an 
example 

for the next 
generation 

OFFICE HOURS 

The church office is open Monday through Thursday from 8 a.m. to 
4 p.m.  It’s our privilege to serve our Church family.  Thank you! 
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MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 1 
Labor Day - Church Office Closed 

*** 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 2 
WHW Praise Team Practice - 6:30 p.m. 

(Sanctuary) 
*** 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 4 
Lego Club - 6:30 p.m. 

(Youth Center) 
*** 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 6 
Young Adult Ministry Kickoff - 6:00 p.m. 

(Zoe Center) 
*** 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 7 
Kids Sunday School Promotion Sunday 

*** 

Baptism - 10:30 a.m. (Sanctuary) 
*** 

Deacon Meeting - 7:00 p.m. (Youth Center) 
*** 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 8 

Ladies Bible Study - 6:00 p.m.   
(Youth Center) 

*** 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 9 

Budget Committee Meeting - 1:00 p.m. 

(Room 112) 
*** 

Admin Committee Meeting - 6:00 p.m. 

(Room 112) 
*** 

Women Helping Women - 6:00 p.m.   
(Sanctuary) 

*** 

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 11 
Lego Club - 6:30 p.m. 

(Youth Center) 
*** 
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MICHAEL BIBLE INSTITUTE 

2025 FALL SESSION REGISTRATION 

EZEKIEL (BI-221) 

9/8/2025 - 3/2/2026   6:00 - 7:30 p.m. 

REGISTRATION DEADLINE:   TODAY!  

PAYMENT DUE AT TIME OF REGISTRATION 

(Make checks payable to PVBC.  Reference Michael Bible Institute in memo area.) 
 

YOU ARE NOT OFFICIALLY REGISTERED UNTIL PAYMENT IS MADE 

 Name: _______________________________________________________ 

 Address: _____________________________________________________ 

 _______________________________________________________ 

 Phone:  _______________________________________________________ 

 

 _____   NEW STUDENT:   Select one choice below: 

  ___AA Degree  ___ Audit 

 (College Credit) (Personal Enrichment) 

OR 

 _____    RETURNING STUDENT  

 

 AA Degree - 3 CREDITS - $85 (by 8/24) [$105 after 8/24] 

     Audit - $25 (by 8/24) [$45 after 8/24] 

YOUNG ADULTS KICKOFF EVENT! 
We are excited to have a new young adults ministry at 
PVBC (formerly College & Career group)!   

Our kickoff event will take place in the Zoe Center Saturday, 
September 6 from 6 - 9 p.m. 

Come enjoy some fellowship and hear the plans for how 
this new exciting ministry will unfold. 
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SENIOR BREAKFAST FELLOWSHIP! 
(Last Tuesday of the month for seniors 55+) 

Our next Senior Breakfast Fellowship will be on 
TUESDAY, AUGUST 26, 8:30am in the Youth Center. 
Along with our regular breakfast menu, we will  
feature YOUR favorite FRUIT COBBLERS! Apple, 
peach, cherry, blueberry,  or any other of your liking! 
We know there are some good ones out there! 
Please SIGN UP ON THE SHEET IN THE CHURCH  
LOBBY and indicate if you can bring a cobbler.  
Looking forward to seeing everyone!!  

BLESS YOUR HEART MINISTRY! 

 

Come out and join us for this exciting and beneficial ministry at Pleasant 
View! Bless Your Heart is a fitness ministry comprised of cardiovascular 
and strength training exercises done at your own pace and level. We 
meet Mondays and Thursdays from 8:15 A.M. - 9:00 A.M. Bring a mat, 
water bottle, and 2-5 lbs. hand weights (optional).  Please park near the 
playground and enter the Zoe Center at the playground doors.  

Manna Men’s Breakfast Group 

Men are invited to join the Manna Men on the FIRST MONDAY of 
every month, 8:30 a.m. in the Youth Center, for breakfast and 
devotions.  It is also a good opportunity for men to fellowship 
and share each other’s needs in a proactive way.  For more infor-
mation, you may contact Tony Kulesza at 443-310-8239 or  Ku-
leszaTony@gmail.com  

(A small donation is collected to help with the cost of the food.) 

 

17 

THIS WEEK 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 24 

 8:45 a.m. - Worship Service (Sanctuary) 

 8:45 a.m. - Youth Hang Time (Youth Center) 

 9:00 & 10:30 a.m. - Small Group Bible Studies 
 10:30 a.m. - Worship Service (Sanctuary) 

 6:00 p.m. - Evening Worship Service (Sanctuary) 

MONDAY, AUGUST 25 

 8:15 a.m. - Bless Your Heart Ministry (Zoe Center) 

 6:00 p.m. - Ladies Bible Study (Youth Center) 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 26 

 7:00 a.m. - Prayer (Sanctuary) 

 6:00 p.m. - GriefShare (Jr. Church) 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 27 

 6:45 p.m. - Youth Service (Youth Center) 

 7:00 p.m. - Kids’ Summer Program Watermelon Wednesday
   (Jr. Church) 

 7:00 p.m. - Adult Bible Study (Sanctuary) 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 28 

 8:15 a.m. - Bless Your Heart Ministry (Zoe Center) 

 6:30 p.m. - Prayer Shawl Ministry (Room 112) 

 7:00 p.m. - Praise & Worship Practice (Sanctuary) 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 30 

 9:00 a.m. - Moving Pictures Practice (Sanctuary) 
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Manna Men’s Breakfast Group 

Manna Men will resume the first Monday in OCTOBER. 

See you then! 

Mrs. Thelma! 

Mrs. Thelma Lynch has moved, and wanted to share her new 
contact information with her church family.  Her new address is 

Ware Presbyterian Village 
7 East Locust Street, Room 179 

Oxford, PA 19363.   

Her new number is 610-998-2637.  She welcomes visitors, but 
please call first.  She is quite the social butterfly in her new 
surroundings.   
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LEGO ROBOTICS  
FIRST LEGO LEAGUE 

 

LEGO Robotics Club is now 
FIRST LEGO League Challenge (FLL).  

FLL is a competition to design, build and 
program a LEGO robot to complete  

missions on a game field. 
 

Students, grades 4-8, (ages 9–14), also 
participate in a research project to  

identify and solve a relevant 
real-world problem. 

 

In preparation for a competition to be 
held in January 2026, we will meet  

Thursdays from 6:30 to 8:00 PM, Sept. 
4,11,18,25 Oct. 2,9,16, Nov 6,13 and  

Dec. 4, 11. You do not have to  
attend every meeting to be a part of the 

team. There is no cost to join.  
If your child is interested, please contact 

Raymond Von Wahlde 
at rvonwahlde@gmail.com. 
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Children’s Sunday School Classes 

Moving up NEXT SUNDAY !!! 
Class placement is based on your child’s 

age as of Sept.  1 or grade as of Sept. 1, 2025. 

9:00 a.m.  Classes: 

Children should report to their CURRENT Sunday School 
classrooms.  They will be escorted to their new classes, where 
parents should pick them up (see classroom location list  
below). 

10:30 a.m.  Classes: 

Children should report to their NEW Sunday School class-
rooms (see classroom location list below).   

Please help us make this transition as easy as possible for the 
children, parents and staff by following the above  
instructions.  Thank you. 

 

CLASSROOM   LOCATIONS 

Babies (infants-23 months) Room 129  
2 Years Olds Room 131 
3 Year Olds(9 a.m.) Room 132 
4 Year Olds (9 a.m.) Room 134 
3 & 4 Year Olds  (10:30 a.m.) Room 117 
Kindergarten (9 a.m.) Room 128 
1st Grade (9 a.m.) Room 140 
2nd Grade (9 a.m.) Room 139 
3rd Grade (9 a.m.) Room 138 
4th Grade (9 a.m.) Room 136 
5th Grade (9 a.m.) Room 120 
K-6th Grade (10:30 a.m.) Jr. Church Area 
Middle School Boys (6th-8th)(9 a.m.) Room 123 
Middle School Girls (6th - 8th)(9 a.m.) Room 117/118 
High School Boys (9th - 12th)(9 a.m.) Room 115 
High School Girls (9th - 12th)(9 a.m.) Room 114 
                 In His  Service,  

                         The Sunday School Staff 
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BUDGET REQUESTS 

 All ministry leaders should submit a request for the amount 
they need to fulfill their ministry in 2026.  The deadline to 
s u b m i t  b u d g e t  r e q u e s t s  i s  S u n d a y,  
September 28.   

Request/Proposal MUST include:  

1) Ministry mission statement  

2) Purpose of ministry 

3) Estimated budget needs.   Requests should be placed in 
a sealed envelope marked “BUDGET - ATTN:  AMANDA  
HUMPHREYS” & dropped in the offering plate or  
mailbox outside the church office door.  Thanks! 
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ONE CALL ISSUES 

If you are having trouble with receiving our One Call notifica-
tions, you are not alone.  We have contacted the One Call com-
pany, and they said they believe spam filters may be the issue, 
especially with regard to cell phones.  They suggest saving PVBC 
as a contact with the number 410-378-4476, AND saving One 
Call as a contact with the number 877-698-3261.  If you save 
BOTH of these contacts, and still do not receive the One Calls, 
please call the church office and let us know so that we can have 
them do further checking.  Thank you! 
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Ladies 16 and older are invited to partici-
pate in the Secret Sister program.  Take a 
registration form from the bulletin board 
in the children’s hallway, complete TWO 
copies of it (one for the coordinator and 
one for your Secret Sister), and turn it in 
to the church office by Sunday, Sept. 7.   
Our first WHW event for the fall is Tues-
day, September 9 at 6 p.m. in the Sanctu-
ary.  Names will be exchanged that even-
ing.   

From September through February, at 
least once a month, Secret Sisters will  
exchange gifts, notes, and will commit to 
praying for one another . . . SECRETLY!  
We will have a reveal of all Secret Sisters 
at the February WHW event.  If you have 
questions, see Danielle Bane or Nikki 
Doame. 
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2025 
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